hee2 - Kathleen

From: mailinglist@capitol. hawaii.gov

Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2013 5:13 PM

To: JDLTestimony

Cc: igibson@hsus.org

Subject: Submitted testimony for SB329 on Jan 30, 2013 09:30AM
SB329

Submitted on: 1/29/2013
Testimony for JDL on Jan 30, 2013 09:30AM in Conference Room 016

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing

Humane Society fo the
United States-Hawaii

Inga Gibson Support No

Comments: Dear Chair Hee and Committee members, We support SB329 to prevent those bonafide
animal and control organizations from receiving food, goods, supplies or materials to assist with
animals in need. This measure is intended to encourage more businesses to donate necessary items
to local shelters and rescue organizations without the fear of liability related to the items they have
donated. Thank you, Inga Gibson Hawaii State Director The Humane Society of the United States

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.
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